
 

 

 

 

  

Year Group: 2 

Week beginning: 03.07.2017 

Next week:  

Literacy: Next week we will be reading The Snail and the Whale and describing the characters and settings.  

Maths: We will be consolidating our learning on using the four operations and solving problems.  

Pine class will be visiting Chessington on Tuesday 4th July.  

 
 


